The Elyria Schools

Athletic Department
November 6, 2008

To Whom it may Concern:

Thank you for sending your
Technician, Glenn Young,
to service our check
protector.

Glenn is very personable
and knowledgable with regard

to these machines.

Sincerely,

Gute A, Forvvire—

Paula M. Powers
Administrative Assistant to the
Athletic Director
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